
 
9 November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Thursday 17 November, Dixons Music Primary will be holding a non-uniform day to raise money for the charity 
Children in Need where students will be completing lots of fun activities throughout the day. 
 
Students can come to school in a Pudsey themed outfit or comfortable clothes, along with a suggested donation of 
£1.00.  
 
There will also be BBC Children in Need items available to buy from the DMP office such as; Pudsey ears for £2.50.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you would like to find out more information about Children in Need, please feel free to explore the following 
website: https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Mrs Keenan  
Year 2 Class Teacher and Student Experience Champion 


